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King Street Odor Control Project Update - February 12, 2009 
 

South King Street Repaved Tomorrow - Friday, Feb. 13 
 

No access to parking spaces along southern border of King Street Center for 
most of the day 

 
King County's contractor for the King Street Odor Control project will repave 
portions of South King Street between Second Avenue South and King Street 
Station on Friday, Feb. 13.   
 
Traffic will be reduced to one lane between King Street Center and King Street 
Station.  Parking spaces --including carpool parking spaces-- along the southern 
border of King Street Center will be inaccessible all day. Access into King Street 
Center will be maintained at all times, but may be delayed briefly to allow for the 
safe relocation of repaving equipment and personnel. 
 
Crews will block off access to the parking areas and begin setting up traffic 
control at 5:00 a.m.  Work will continue through midday and the area will remain 
off limits through the evening. South King Street and the parking areas will be 
returned to full service by Saturday, February, 14. 
 
Traffic control personnel will be on site to ease congestion around the work area. 
 
What to expect 
 

• Paving equipment and personnel working in the westbound lane and 
parking areas along the southern border of King Street Center between 
King Street Station and Second Avenue South. 

• Traffic reduced to one lane between King Street station and Second 
Avenue South. 

• Flaggers will be stationed at each end of the work zone to ease 
congestion. 

 
King County is committed to being a good neighbor during construction. The 
project team will continue to work with community members to minimize 
disruptions to the daily lives of those living and working near the construction 
zone.   
 
For more information please contact the project information line: 206-205-9305 or 
visit the project web page:  
 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/KingStOC.aspx. 
 
Please share this update with anyone you believe will be interested in learning 
more about the project. Thank you for your patience and accommodation during 
construction. 


